COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES
Bureau of Regulatory Counsel
Room 505 Executive House ‘84
P. 0. Box 2357
Harrisburg, Pemmsylvania 17120
717-787-7060

June 15, 1984

Mr. Samuel J. Chilk

Secretary

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Camission
Washington, D.C. 20555

In the llatter of
Metropolitan Edison Company
(Three }Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1)
Docket Ho. 50-289 (Restart)

Dear Mr. Chilk:

Enclosed are copies of two documents which constitute the
Commorwealth's initial comments on the June 1, 1984 Commission order:

(1) a letter dated June 14, 1984, from the Honorable
Dick Thomburgh, Governor, Commonwealth of Pemmsylvania,
to Chairman Palladino; and

(2) the Commornwealth of Permsylvania's Initial Comments
on the June 1, 1484 order.

Very truly yours,

/Y anpre a/oqfu/;?
MAXTINE WOELFLING
Assistant Counsel
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